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23rd November 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This Christmas, Perry Hall Primary School is returning to performing their much loved annual 
Christmas performance. This year, each year group within KS1 and KS2 (Years1 - 6) will each 
perform a scene of the overall performance. However, due to the current covid rates we are 
choosing, for everyone's safety, to take part in virtual performances online (pre-recorded, not live), 
via your child's Teams account. 
 
This performance will be shown on a specified date, at specified times, to be confirmed at a later 
date. Roles and any costumes required will also be confirmed shortly. 
 
In order for your child to be included in the (pre-recorded) online performance, we require your 
written permission. If you do not consent to this then your child will still take part in the rehearsals 
and voice recordings in school, but will not be shown in the performance on Teams. 
 
Please send the following permission statement to your child's year group email account, indicating 
your preference, no later than Monday 29th November. 
 
I (name of parent), parent/carer of (name of child), do / do not give permission for my child to be 
included in a pre-recorded virtual Christmas performance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
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